
Elmwood High School 

Daily Announcements 
 

Tuesday, May 28th, 2024 
 

Tonight’s Events: 
 

 

Announcements: 
 
Attn Class of 2024 & Parents: It’s hard to believe, but in just a few weeks, your child will 

be graduating from Elmwood High School. How exciting! What better way to celebrate 
by ordering a Senior Recognition Ad for the Yearbook! As parents/guardians, you can 

show your soon-to-be graduates your appreciation and gratitude by placing a personal 
message in a special section of the 2024 Elmwood Royale Yearbook. Furthermore, if 

you’re interested in purchasing an Ad, please submit and return your form via email 

to kingk@elmls.net or in an envelope. Please see your email for more detailed 

information. 

 

Last call to order your 2023-2024 Yearbook!  Don't miss out, limited supplies available! 
The deadline to purchase will be Friday, May 24th for the final sales campaign! Students 

may purchase online, return flyers back to Mrs. King, or place in school mailbox. More 
info can be found in your email.  

 
National Honor Society Seniors Mrs. Shaffer sent an email on May 9th with important 

information.  Make sure you read this email regarding upcoming deadlines. 

 
"As we reach the end of the school year, Trainer "K" (our athletic trainer) asks that you 

please return any scissors, tape, wraps, crutches, or any training room gear that you 
may have used or received throughout the year." 

 
Reminder – If you received an email about picking up an honor award from Mrs. Peters, 

please stop by her office before the end of the year to pick it up. 
 

Students that wish to leave after their End of Semester Assessments must turn in a note 
the office or you will not be allowed to sign out. If you come in late, you should also turn 

in a note to get that absence excused. Absence excuses can also be emailed to 
oesta@elmls.net Any questions see Mrs. Oestreich or Mr. Traxler. 

 
There will be a softball meeting on Tuesday 5/28 after school for any girls grades 8-11 

who plan to play high school softball next year.  The meeting will be in Profe's room and 

will last approximately 10 minutes.  
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